
 

 

 

 
15 December 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re:  GCSE Maths Paper 3  
 
I wanted to advise you that we have discovered that the Mathematics papers being 
used for the PPEs have been released online.  These were secure papers which 
Edexcel release officially to schools for use as a secure examination.  We have 
reported the breach to Edexcel who I hope will investigate and deal with the individual 
appropriately. 
 
As a result, I have changed the paper 3 due to be sat on Thursday 16 December so 
that all students sit a secure paper. 
 
I will also be weighting the papers already sat so that no student is disadvantaged. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss O’Hare 
Head of Mathematics 
 
 


